Setting Standards for Excellence

0 DEC-2¢/
W}O March 13, 2009
Florida Building Commission

¢/o Ms. Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk

2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399
Request to Withdraw Petition for Declaratory Statement: DCA08-DEC-344
Dear Commissioners,

Based on information we have learned through our participation in the Florida Building
Commission meetings held in December 2008 and February 2009, we respectfully request to
withdraw petition DCA08-DEC-344, which requests a Declaratory Statement on Commission
rule 9B-3.0472.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Aaron Titus:

Aaron Titus, Technical Program Manager
National Electrical Manufacturers Association
(703) 841-3244

aaron.titus@nema.org

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. FILING AND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT
FILED, on this dai 11{_1 the designated

Respectfully, e
C/b\ / ) ‘ Niam siipes 2
Deputy Agency Clerk
Alvin Scolnik

Vice President, Technical Services

National Electrical Manufacturers Association
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1752

Rosslyn, VA 22209

Phone: (703) 841-3282

Fax: (703) 841-3382

alv_scolnik@nema.org
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